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New Website 
 
 
CEPF has launched its new website. In addition to an updated visual design and greatly improved 
accessibility for mobile device users, the site also offers new and updated content: 
 

• A “Learning” section, where we share case studies, reports and other materials by and for 
grantees and others interested in biodiversity conservation and sustainable development.  

 
• A new Impact section where you can find the latest results data and see how that data 

contributes to global agreements such as the U.N. Convention on Biological Diversity, the U.N. 
Sustainable Development Goals and the U.N. Framework Convention on Climate Change.  

 
• An updated project database that allows users to search for CEPF-funded projects by biodiversity 

hotspot, country, start date, taxon, grantee name and a list of keywords.  
 

• A refreshed biodiversity hotspots section that now includes interactive maps. In hotspots where 
CEPF currently invests, you can find detailed maps that show the priority sites for CEPF’s funding. 

http://www.cepf.net/
https://www.cepf.net/Learning
https://www.cepf.net/impact
https://www.cepf.net/grants/grantee-projects
https://www.cepf.net/our-work/biodiversity-hotspots

